
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

District 49 is committed to your safe transport each day as you pursue your educational 
pathways through Concurrent Enrollment (CE) and Career and Tech Education (CTE).  Your 
safety also requires a commitment on your part.  Our expectation is that you will follow the safe 
shuttle (bus) guidelines on the back of this letter. 

You will receive a Z-Pass card when you begin riding the shuttle that takes you to your program 
location or campus.  Scan this card each time you board or get off the shuttle.  This pass may 
only be used for riding the shuttle to and from your program.  It may not be used for riding any 
route bus from home to school or school to home.  If at some point, you will no longer ride this 
shuttle, return the card to the bus driver or drop it off at the D49 Transportation Office. 

Maintaining designated pick up times is extremely important, as D49 bus drivers have tightly 
scheduled routes and cannot wait for tardy students.  The shuttle will roll out at designated 
departure times.  Should a student miss the shuttle, it is the student’s responsibility to get to the 
program destination.  The shuttle will not return to pick up students who have missed the 
scheduled shuttle. 

Misbehavior on the bus may result in suspension or loss of bus riding privileges. 

Please sign below indicating that you received a copy of this letter and that you agree to adhere 
to the attached 49Pathways Shuttle Guidelines & Expectations. 

 

__________________________________  __________________________________ 
Print Student Name     Student Signature 

 

__________________________________  __________________________________ 
High School      Program / School 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________________ 
Date       Parent Signature 

 

*Return this form to your high school counselor by  ___________________________ 

 

D49	Shuttle		
Student-Parent	Agreement	

05/12/16 



49Pathways Shuttle Guidelines & Expectations 

1. To keep the buses running on time for all customers, students shall be at their assigned 
stops five minutes before the bus is scheduled to depart. 

2. Students will respect the driver, other students, and the property of other students. 
3. Eating and drinking on the bus are at the discretion of the driver.   
4. Profane or other inappropriate language is not acceptable on the bus or at the stop. 
5. Skateboards/scooters are prohibited on the bus; sports equipment shall be kept in a bag 

while on the bus. 
6. Aisles will be kept clear of instruments, bags, and feet. 
7. Follow the driver’s instructions for safe procedures when entering or leaving the bus. 
8. While waiting for the bus, do not push, shove, or crowd others. 
9. Students shall not use or display of any tobacco/nicotine products regardless of the 

means of delivery (smoking, chewing, matches, e-cigarettes, vape mods, lighters, etc.); 
zappers, laser pointers, or alcohol. 

10. Sharp objects such as pencils, compasses, or any other tools will remain in backpacks. 
11. Students will remain in their seats during transport and until the bus has come to a 

complete stop. 
12. Students will not tamper with or damage the bus, including the seats, floor, sidewalls, or 

any other equipment, including the emergency equipment. (Fines will be assessed for 
any damage.) 

13. Students are not permitted to yell out the windows or on the bus. 
14. Students will keep head, hands, and feet inside the bus at all times. 
15. Students will not throw any objects on or out of the bus. 
16. Students will refrain from spraying any aerosol products on the bus. 
17. Bullying, harassment, or any other such behavior will not be tolerated at the stop or on 

the bus. 
18. Students will refrain from roughhousing or any physical play at the stop or on the bus. 


